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January 28, 2020

Jason Andreotta

Director, Southeast District

3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach FL 33406

RE: World Petroleum Site Inspection Report of October 31, 2019
Dear Mr. Andreotta:

World Petroleum Corporation (WPC) is in receipt of the compliance evaluation inspection (CEI)
for its facility which was conducted on October 31, 2019. World Petroleum Corp (WPC) does
not agree with the alleged violation for storage of hazardous waste drums. WPC operates as a
hazardous waste transporter under 62-730 F.A.C. and does not store hazardous waste at its
facility. Accordingly, 62-730.171 F.A.C. is not applicable in this situation The hazardous waste
drums (3 each) referred to in the hazardous waste compliance evaluation conducted on October
31,2019, at WPC were never removed from the transport vehicle and were therefore not
“stored” at the WPC site.

Nonetheless, based upon the Department’s recommendation, WPC will submit a notification and
all related documents necessary to apply for a 10-day hazardous waste transfer facility.

Thank you for your continued assistance and guidance.

Sincerely,
Eric Miranda

President World Petroleum Corporation

Cc: John Jones

P.O. BOX 291197 Davie, FL 33329
Phone: 954-327-0724, Email: emiranda@wpcorp.net



